
34. Amendment of Contract with SDG Security LLC for Fire Alarm and Intrusion Alarm
Telecommunications Services ($250,000)
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Action Item - 34

Title: Amendment of Contract with SDG Security LLC for Fire Alarm and Intrusion 
Alarm Telecommunications Services ($250,000) 

Board of Education Meeting Date: 5/29/2025 

Action Under Consideration

 The Administration recommends that the Board of Education authorize The School 
District of Philadelphia, through the Superintendent or their designee, to execute 
and perform an amendment of a contract, subject to funding, as follows:

With: 
SDG Security LLC

Purpose:
Telecommunications installation, repair, and monitoring services for fire alarm and 
intrusion alarm systems.

Originally Authorized Start date: 11/1/2022

Originally Authorized End date: 10/31/2025

Amended Authorized End Date: 10/31/2026

Currently Authorized Compensation: $600,650

Additional Compensation by Contractor:
$250,000

Total new Compensation: $850,650 

Location:
All Adminstrative Offices, All Schools

Renewal Option(s):
Yes

Number of Options:
1

Duration of each option:
1 Year

Maximum Compensation authorized per option period: 
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$90,000

Description: 
Why is this contract needed? 
Under this amended contract, the District will continue engaging with SDG Security 
LLC for the monitoring of intrusion alarm and fire alarm systems.  Additionally, the 
District will continue to have access to the services of SDG Security LLC for the 
installation and maintenance of cellular communication devices for the monitoring of 
intrusion alarm and fire alarm systems. 

How will the success of this contract be measured?
Success of the contract will be measured by the following metrics:
-Correct and accurate transmission of signals from intrusion and fire alarm systems 
from cellular communicators to the District’s central monitoring station; and
-The on-schedule installation and maintenance of cellular communicators as 
requested by the District. 

If this is the continuation of a contract, how has success been measured in the 
past, and what specific information do we have to show that it was 
successful?  
In the initial contract with SDG Security LLC, signals from installed communicators 
have been correctly transmitted from the vendor-installed cellular communicator to 
the District’s central monitoring station. All concerns regarding the correct function of 
communicators were addressed by the vendor. 

Related resolution(s)/action item(s)
October 20, 2022; #18

Funding Source(s)
FY25 School Safety Operating 
FY26 School Safety Operating 
FY27 School Safety Operating

Office Originating Request:
School Safety
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